

For Immediate Release: August 10, 2021



School Board Appointment

On August 9, 2021, the Altoona School Board appointed Jeremy Zook to fill the board seat vacated by board member, Dr. Taylor Neff. Jeremy was one of three highly qualified candidates interviewed by the board at their August 9th meeting. His appointment term will expire in April 2022.

Jeremy and wife, Kathleen, have one child, Mila, 2nd grade at Altoona Elementary School

Jeremy is the General Manager of the Slick Up Center located in Altoona, and he and his wife own Affiance Insurance Group in Altoona. He brings strong leadership and a passion for building our future. "I want to help the school and community to be the best they can be." Jeremy wants to see that children get the best education and looks forward to being a part of the Altoona School Board.

Jeremy's intention is to be a board member who listens to parents, students and community members. Jeremy believes to be a successful school board member, they must be able to look at what is best for all families in the district.

Lisa Boss, Executive Assistant715-839-6032

lboss@altoona.k12.wi.us

###